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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Knob Noster, Missouri, at 6:00pm on Thursday, September 26, 2024, at City Hall, 201 North State Street, Knob Noster, Missouri, on the Preliminary Plat submitted by The Landing Eco Homes, 1601 South State Street, Knob Noster, Missouri.

All interested parties, businesses, corporations, or individuals are encouraged to attend and participate in the “open” discussion. All objections should be filed with the City Clerk within fourteen (14) days after the public hearing.
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